
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

   
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Kentucky Council on 
Postsecondary Education 

Matthew G. Bevin 
Governor 

1024 Capital Center Drive, Suite 320 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

Robert L. King 
President 

Phone: 502-573-1555 
Fax: 502-573-1535 

http://www.cpe.ky.gov 

September 11, 2017 

Dr. Gregory Postel 
Interim President 
University of Louisville  

Re: University of Louisville Recognition  

Dear Dr. Postel: 

The Kentucky Council on Postsecondary Education (KCPE) recently received your request for verification that the 
University of Louisville is authorized by the state to offer courses at all its current locations including, but not 
limited to, the Belknap & Health Sciences campuses.   

The University of Louisville is established as an institution of higher education in Kentucky through operation of 
law, specifically Kentucky Revised Statutes (KRS) 164.810-.870.  The university is exempt from state licensure 
and its approval to operate via statute does not expire and remains in good standing.  The University of Louisville 
is authorized to operate in all its current locations, including those cited above. 

Sincerely, 

Travis Powell 
General Counsel and 
Associate Vice President 
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